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Conditions Reached on Hydropower Line Seek a Shift to Clean Energy in Maine 
Acadia Center continues to push for more climate, clean energy and consumer benefits 

ROCKPORT, ME – Parties in a proceeding reviewing whether the Maine PUC should issue a certificate for Central 
Maine Power’s proposed hydropower line through Maine have entered into a settlement that requires significant 
consumer and clean energy commitments. Acadia Center engaged in the settlement negotiations as a means to 
seek increased cooperation from CMP in transitioning to a clean energy future. The settlement provisions 
submitted to the Maine PUC today incorporate conditions that Acadia Center and Conservation Law Foundation 
sought directly from CMP under a Memorandum of Understanding.  The MOU provisions are necessary to 
advance climate and clean energy efforts in Maine, amplify benefits for the state, and address changes needed at 
CMP. 

“The greatest threat to Maine’s forest and traditions like fisheries and winter recreation is a warming climate,” 
noted Acadia Center president, Daniel Sosland. “Maine’s utilities must realign their management practices to 
support a rapid shift from fossil fuels like oil and natural gas to sources that produce less climate pollution, such 
as solar, wind and many kinds of hydropower. It is past time for CMP to embrace clean energy and climate efforts, 
not obstruct them. The provisions in this settlement begin to take steps in that direction.” 

The settlement will deliver consumer and community benefits to Mainers ranging from energy efficiency for low-
income households, general rate relief, expansion of broadband infrastructure, and support for impacted host 
communities. Under the provisions of the Memorandum of Understanding, CMP will begin to adopt more clean 
energy, resilience and other consumer-friendly and clean transportation measures for Maine. The proposed 
settlement only applies to the PUC-issued certificate and will be subject to further review.  Issues addressing 
critical siting and land use impacts are being addressed in separate proceedings at the DEP.   

Acadia Center believes that the project proponents must avoid, minimize or mitigate land use impacts and ensure 
clear, transparent accounting to verify regional climate benefits. Further, Acadia Center believes that CMP, 
Avangrid and its parent company Iberdrola must build on the commitments in the MOU and the settlement and 
move away from prior positions such as blocking expansion of solar and other clean energy technologies that will 
benefit Maine’s communities, homes and businesses. 
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